
 

Assam Public Service Commission 

 

No.31 PSC/DR- 7/1/2016-17(Pt-I)                       Dated Guwahati, the 27
th
 October/2017     

 

NOTIFICATION 

               It is for Information of all concerned that due to some technical issues at our end there was an 

error in issuing Admission Certificate for screening test for the post of Inspector of Legal Metrology 

under Food, Civil Supplies and Consumer Affairs Deptt. The problem is being resolved. Therefore all the 

candidates are requested to download the Admission Certificate again after 5:00 PM on 27
th
 

October/2017.  

   Inconvenience caused is regretted. 

 

  Sd/- 

Under Secretary 

Assam Public Service Commission 

Jawahar Nagar, Khanapara, Guwahati-22 

 

 

 


